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On December 7, 1956 the East Bay Division Ga. Superintendent
and the Union Bu.iness Representative aareed to a local linea of pro-
aresaioa cbart for the service operator claaaifications in the Divisioa.
Siace that time maay promotions have takea place oa the basia of auch
proareaaion chart. In October 1959, however, coaflict aroae over aa
award iavolvina the Senior Service Operator vacancy at Hayward when a
bid waa ma4e by J. S. Kreina, Senior Service Operator, Oakland.

In arrivina at a local understandina concernina the linea
of proar.aaioa it app.ara that the partiea 4i4 aot fully reach a ••et-
ina of the .iads wita respect to lateral bids ia the •••• claaaifica-
tion; tbat is, employeea ia tbe •••• cla.aificatioa biddina fro. oae
locatioa to anotber. As a reault of tbis, ref.reace to the local pro-
areaaioa chart by tb. a.view Co•• ittee s.... to be ••aninal.aa in an
atte.pt to aolve thia arievaace. This Co.-ittee baa, therefore,
appraia.d tbe seniority of the biddera on a baaia that aivea each of
ta•• credit for all the time they bave spent in the Senior Service
Operator clasaification. After doilll this aa4 applyina the provisions
of Section 205.7 (a) it haa been decided that tbe award as made ahould
ataad .ince the aeaior qualified bidder waa awarded the job. Thia
ca.e, th.refore, is considered clo.ecl.

The Diviaion aad Uaioa have made modifications r.viaina the
proareaaioa cbart to provide consideration to employe.a in the .a••
clasaification biddina from one location to anotber witai. the
Diviaion in the future.
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